
      LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b, the Londonderry Town Council will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on 

the acceptance of $50,000 from the NH DES for a Strategic Planning Grant to assess the 

feasibility of procurement of a public water system for the Town of Londonderry.  

 

The public hearing will occur on Monday, April 11, 2022 at 7:00 PM at the Londonderry 

Town Hall, 268B Mammoth Road, Londonderry, NH 03053.  

 

          Londonderry Town Council 

 


